
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is 
located on the playground next to 
 

 
Dear families, 
 
 

It has been a pleasure to see the children dressed in red today for Comic Relief!  Thank you to all those 
parents who have donated towards this on School Money – if you haven’t yet been able to do so, we will 
keep it open until Monday 18th March 9am.  
This afternoon was also our Science Fair. This is the first time we have held this at Oakmeadow and we 
have been amazed by the responses and work sent in by the children. We know you as parents and 
carers will have played a large supporting role in this so thank you! The children all had slots to walk 
around the fair this afternoon and the projects have raised some excellent discussion points. It’s really 
important to us that we value all subjects, and so to put the profile on Science this week has been 
fantastic. 
Next week Year 6 are out at Arthog and we have our Easter performance for Years 3 and 4 which we 
know the children are looking forward to before we break up on Friday! It’s been a quick half term but a 
busy, fun one! 
I hope you all enjoy your weekend, 
 
Samantha Hill  
Headteacher 
 
 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 3 Menu. Please note on 

Monday it will be Sausage roll and wedges instead of 

Hot dog and Tuesday and Wednesday’s menu has 

swapped.  

• Arthog: 

Year 6 Children attending Arthog next week will need to 

enter school on Monday via Door A off the playground 

with all of their things including a packed lunch. Parents 

are able to come in if they wish but will be asked to 

leave at 9am for Children to be registered. Please 

ensure if your child requires any medication whilst at 

Arthog, you have completed a medical consent form 

and returned this to the school office. Medication will 

need to be brought in on Monday and handed to a 

member of staff clearly labelled.   

• Summer term clubs:  

Summer term club grids have been shared and will be 

going live on Arbor on Monday 18th March 6pm. 

• Easter Disco Tickets:  

Easter Disco tickets are live on School money shop 

and are available until Monday 8th April 9am.  

• Year 3 and 4 Easter Performance:  

Year 3 and 4 will be doing their Easter performance at 

Christchurch on Wednesday 20th  1.45pm and Thursday 

21st March 9.30am. Tickets are not required for the 

performance due to it being at Christchurch. A 

microsoft form will be sent out for home time 

arrangements following the afternoon performance.  

Friday 15th March 2024 
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 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  
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